Update - Neighborhood shed vote

Subject: Update - Neighborhood shed vote
From: "Ann H. Taylor" <atb3@psu.edu>
Date: 10/8/18, 3:43 PM

To: GHA <L-GHA@LISTS.PSU.EDU>

Hello Graysdale neighbors!

A few weeks ago, you each received an email inviting you to vote on a single issue related
to the need to approve sheds in our neighborhood. Then a week later, you would have
received a reminder to do so if you hadn't voted already.

The survey question read as follows (with simple "Yes" and "No" response options):

| vote in favor of allowing sheds that are less than 42 square feet in size and that are placed
against the home or on a patio/deck to be exempt from our Homeowners Association guidelines
(see http://www.graysdale.com/covenants/GraysdaleShedGuidelines_15April2009.pdf). Sheds
that meet these specifications will be allowed without prior approval of the Graysdale
Homeowners Association Board.

| am writing to let you know the results of this vote. After removing "duplicate" votes (only
one vote was allowed per household), there were 15 "No" votes and 63 "Yes" votes. So
sheds of 42 square feet in size or less that are placed against the home or on a
patio/deckwill no longer need HOA board approval.

| will post a copy of this email to our website for future reference, too -
http://www.graysdale.com/covenants/

Thank you to all who participated!

-Annie

Ann H. Taylor, Ph.D.

Assistant Dean for Distance Learning and Director, Dutton e-Education Institute
Secretary, University Faculty Senate

College of Earth and Mineral Sciences - Penn State - 814.863.9070

Pronouns: she, her, hers

Want to learn more about online learning at Penn State? Check out the Web Learning site!

Looking for resources to support teaching and learning? See the Dutton Institute's Faculty
Development site!
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